
Welcome to Mission Health’s 
Social Service Designee & 
Activity Director Course!

We are thrilled to confirm your enrollment in 
Mission Health’s first ever state-approved Social 
Service Designee (SSD) and Activity Director (AD) 
course—congratulations on being part of our very 
first pilot group! 🎉
 
We truly appreciate you trusting us to deliver a 
structured, engaging, and resource-rich learning 

experience. This course has been a long time in 
the making, and your instructor has worked hard 
to ensure it meets all Kansas state requirements. 

Over the next 6 weeks, we hope you find the 
course both enjoyable and informative, gaining 
deeper insight into the vital roles SSDs and ADs 
play in long-term care.

COURSE DETAILS:
Format:	Online (didactic portion) plus  
Required field observation days
•	 You’ll observe an experienced SSD, AD, or both.
•	 An instructor will contact you after the course  
	 begins to schedule your observation days.

MEET YOUR INSTRUCTORS:
Ambeur Hill, RN/Education Specialist 
Lead instructor

Glenda Crellin, RN/Sr. Director of  
Education Services – that’s me!  
I’ll support quality assurance and be available  
to assist you throughout the course.

WHAT’S NEXT: 
1.	 End of This Week: Watch for an email from  
	 Ambeur with detailed course content and  
	 state requirements.

2.	 Monday Morning, April 28, 2025:  
	 You’ll receive an email with the course invitation  
	 link from goberleymissionclasses@gmail.com.  
	 Be sure to check your spam folder if it doesn’t  
	 appear in your inbox.

We’re so excited to launch this new program and  
even more excited to have YOU be part of it.

Glenda
RN, Sr. Director of Education Services
Mission Health Communities

Note: Google Classroom is our current learning platform. If you’ve enrolled using a work email, we highly 
recommend providing a Gmail address for easier access and smoother navigation. Please send any email 
updates to me before Monday.
If you’re new to online courses—don’t worry! We’ve included helpful tutorials in the introduction, and we’re 
always happy to assist via Zoom. Most learners find Google Classroom very user-friendly.


